
 

 
 

The First Regular Meeting of the Executive Board of the Central Maine Board of Approved Baseball Umpires 
for the 2023 season will be held on Sunday March 19th, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. at Lewiston High School in room 
B109 and also via Zoom https://zoom.us/j/98200391440. The interpreter’s clinic will begin at 5:00 P.M. in the 
same room.  
  

AGENDA 
 

1.     Call to order:            President Shaun Herrick.  
 

2.     Act on Minutes:        Winter Meeting - February 12th, 2023  
 

3.     Communications: 
 

3.1 Report out on the State Board meeting – Barry Fuller 
 

4.     Reports: 
 
4.1 Secretary/Treasurer - Dan Labrie  
4.2 Spring Assignor - Larry LaRochelle 
4.3 Summer Assignor - Barry Fuller 
4.4 Ratings Administrator - Randy Estes 

 
5.     Old Business: 

 
6.     New Business: 

 

6.1 – Acceptance of proposed 2024 meeting dates by board. Proposed dates are: March 17th, April 7th, April 
21st, May 5th, May 19th and June 2nd 4 Man Clinic 
 
6.2 - Special vote to be held to fill the vacant seat of Dan Deshaies (Vice President), temporarily filled by 
Darren Hartley.  
 
6.3 - The Angel Fund 100 Inning charity baseball game for ALS in Quincy, MA. Looking for 4 umpires to 
volunteer with Chris Goding and Dan Labrie to work the October 8th 2023 game 

 
7.     Other Business: 

 
8.     Adjournment 

 
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/98200391440

